Ruemel Panglao

From: barbara.d.norman@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 12:04 PM
To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: Meeting for 10/14/21

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Re meeting 10/14, item #2 for Jen Rangle, 600 El Granada Blvd, El Granada 94018:

| am unable to attend the meeting, even by zoom, as it conflicts with a pre-existing physical therapy appointment (which
is difficult to reschedule).

| am the immediate neighbor, barbara norman at 594 El Granada Blvd. My north facing walls have 7 windows that look
onto the property at 600 EG Blvd. | can honestly say that we have no issues with the home as it exists today. The
workmanship on the home is professional and well constructed and tidy. The aesthetics are attractive, and fit well in the
neighborhood.

The proposed changes, in my opinion, are unnecessary and there is no need to alter the existing design.

If you desire further comments, please contact me at this address.

Barbara Norman
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